
Liberty Township Board of Supervisors 
39 Topper Road 

Fairfield, PA 17320 
 

August 7, 2012 
Regular Scheduled Meeting 

 
The Board of Supervisors of Liberty Township, of Adams County, met Tuesday, July 3, 2012 at 7:30pm 

at the Liberty Township Municipal Building, 39 Topper Road, Fairfield, PA 17320, for their regular 

scheduled meeting. 

 

Present:   John Bostek, Bob Jackson, LeeEsta Frishkorn, Matt Harvey and Solicitor Davis.  Peter Foscato 

Chairman did not attend. 

  

Supervisors’ Remarks:  Mr. Bostek stated he was contacted about the abandoned cemeteries in the 

township and asked Solicitor Davis who is responsible for maintenance?  Solicitor Davis stated if the 

owners do not maintain the property, it is the townships responsibility to go in and clean it up with 

expensed to be paid by the property owner. 

 

 Mr. Bostek stated Mr. Foscato in the hospital to be prepared for a heart transplant. 

 

Minutes of the July 3, 2012 meeting were read and not objected to. 

 
Treasurer’s Report was accepted by the Supervisors. 

 

Approval of bills:     
Mr. Jackson made a motion to pay the bills as stated, seconded by Mr. Bostek   and passed 

unanimously. 

 

Public Participation:   
 

Solicitor – None. 

  

Police Officer’s Report – Chief Harvey read his report.  

 

Zoning Officer’s Report – Mr. Bostek read this report. 

 

Roadmaster Report-   Mr. Jackson read this report  
 
Planning Commission Report –  

 

Old Business:  

 
New Business: 
 
 Zoning Ordinance Amendment- A motion by Mr. Bostek to table the zoning ordinance 
amendment until September due to a lack of quorum since Mr. Jackson is recused, was seconded 
by Mr. Jackson and passed unanimously. 
 
 New Police Vehicle- Chief Harvey presented an invoice for a 2012 GMC 2500 to be purchased 

for his department. Chief Harvey also stated he would need extra money to purchase the equipment for a 

police vehicle.  A motion by Mr. Bostek giving Ms. Frishkorn permission to acquire and execute a 
loan from Adams County National Bank up to the amount of $33,000.00 for a 2012 GMC 2500 from 



Penske GMC plus the extra equipment necessary was seconded by Mr. Jackson and passed 
unanimously. 
 
  
 
With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:00p.m. on a motion by Mr. Bostek, seconded by Mr. 

Jackson.   Vote unanimous.  

 

The next scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, September4, 2012, at 7:30 p.m. 

 

       

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

LeeEsta Frishkorn 

Secretary/Treasurer 

      

 


